TAHOERENO

April 5, 2018
URGENT
Adam Laxalt
Candidate for Governor
P.O. Box 97801
Las Vegas, Nevada 89193-7801
Subject: Request for Public Retraction of Endorsement of Candidacy of

Gerald Antinoro for Sheriff
Dear Mr. Laxalt,

The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request you immediately and publicly
retract your endorsement of and support for Gerald Antinoro for Sheriff of Storey
County. In light of the recent deposition testimony provided by Antinoro and his
longtime friends and associates serving under him, I would hope you would agree that his
behavior is unacceptable conduct for a candidate running for the office of County Sheriff.

As you are still Attorney General, I understand there may be restrictions on what
you can and cannot say as a candidate for the Governor’s office if there is an ongoing
investigation by your current office. There is a perception, however, in Storey County
that you have been or may be currently supporting Antinoro’s candidacy. I suggest you
clear this up as soon as possible and state in very certain and clear terms that you are not
supporting Antinoro’s candidacy and that the behavior described in the depositions
provided to your office under separate cover is unacceptabl'e for any elected office,
especially that of County Sheriff.

Thank you, sir.

Very truly yours

Don Rog€r Norman
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